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Happy fall!  Fall is finally here…kind of!  I think Mother Nature is still a little 
confused.  Even though it was hot this week, cooler weather is coming which means 
sweatshirts and jackets will be needed.  Make sure everything is labeled with your 
child’s name.  Especially chapel sweaters!  I do my best to keep those sweaters 
inside backpacks but sometimes it’s a losing battle! 😊😊  This week we have been 
reviewing our word wall words-and, I, like, the.  We are getting really good at 
spotting them everywhere!  It’s so fun to see their little faces light up when they 
discover a word that they can read.  I am going to send home our first list of sight 
words at the beginning of October.  They are called Rainbow Words and there are 
six lists.  Your child can learn them and read them at their own pace. 

Remember to keep selling apple pies for our fundraiser!  We have until October 
23rd to sell all the pies we can.  They are really so delicious and worth the money. 

Tomorrow, 9/27 is a minimum day.  All students will be released at 12:00!  It is also 
our first theme dress day.  The theme is casual day.  This means students can wear 
whatever they like to wear at home.  But we still have P.E. tomorrow so appropriate 
shoes and clothes need to be worn.  If your child does not want to dress in the 
theme of the day they can wear spirit shirt and jeans/shorts or our regular school 
uniform. 

I have a stack of homework that needs to be corrected if anyone would be 
interested in doing it a home.  Email me and let me know and I will send it home in 
your child’s backpack.  Have a great weekend!  

 

     Mrs. Fernandez 


